
 

Newsletter for 22nd September 2023 

REMINDER—PHOTOGRAPHS TUESDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 

Siblings and families 8.30 am individual from 9am onwards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Good Samaritan awards  this week go to  

Pendeen Class –Tillie for helping the pre-school children. 

Trevose Class-Connie for being Mrs Brays assistant during her RWI 

lessons. 

Tater Du Class-Harrison for always helping in the classroom. 

Wolf Rock Class –Rhyley for helping Edith during writing tasks. 

FAREWELL TO MRS DAVIES 

Today we are saying farewell to Mrs Davies  who cooks for 

the children at Grampound Road school, Grampound with 

Creed and Veryan.  

 We will all miss you dearly and your lovely food.   

Good luck in your new job.   



 

Class 

Name 

Star of the 

week 

Values 

Respect 

Whole Class 

P 

 E 

  N 

 D 

 E 

  E 

  N 

Robyn 

for such 

 a fantastic  

attitude 

 towards  

learning. 

Alice  

for respecting 

school equipment 

and  

helping to  

tidy away. 

Class award 
to everyone  
for settling  
into school  

so well. 
Well done! 

T 

R 

E 

V 

O 

S 

E 

Vesper  

for her 

 incredible 

homework 

and sharing it 

with us all in 

Flora 

for her respect  

to her learning 

especially  

during 

 RWI. 

Class award 

to everyone for  

their enthusiasm  

with the class author  

of the term 

Shirley Hughes. 

T 

A 

T 

E 

R 
 

 D 

U 

Thomas KJ 

for working 

really hard in 

all of his 

subjects this 

week. 

Maddie 

for always  

Showing 

 respect 

 in the school. 

Class award 

to everyone for some 

lovely independent 

writing on setting  

descriptions  

this week. 

W 

O 

L 

F 

R 

O 

C 

K 

Arlo 

for his  

maturity. 

Alice 
for always  

being  
respectful  

when lining up  
and coming  

back into class. 

Class award 

to everyone  

for your incredible 

efforts during 

 Geography with 

Mrs Wilton. 

Each week the teacher will choose a Star of The Week, Values Person and Whole class achievement 



 

 

NURTURE GROUP 
 

Over the last two weeks we have enjoying our new groups.  We have been learning about each other 
and our emotions by looking at our faces to recognise how we look happy, sad, angry etc.  We have 
drawn self-portraits showing our emotions.  We are displaying these in our nurture room.  We always 
have a chat first about how we feel and why and then we have some time working on an activity and 
then have some free play.  Snack is an important part of nurture as all sitting together and sharing food 
and chatting together is important. We then close our session with a story.  Thank you for a lovely start 
to our new term. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week Trevose enjoyed looking at the beautiful 

painting showing the continents that Vesper had 

 enjoyed doing at home.  This consolidated the 

 learning from the week about the continents  

and we have displayed it in our classroom.  

Thank you so much for sharing this with the class. 


